

# State of Utah

# UTAH SEISMIC SAFETY COMMISSION

Michael O. Leavitt Governor

> T. Leslie Youd Chairperson

Staff: Utah Geological Survey P.O. Box 146100 Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-6100 Phone (801) 537-3300 FAX Line: (801) 537-3400 Utah Division of Comprehensive Emergency Management State Office Building, Room 1110 Salt Lake City, Utah 84114 Phone (801) 538-3400 FAX Line: (801) 538-3770

October 4, 1996

### **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

**USSC** members

FROM:

Staff

SUBJECT:

Task assignments from the October 1, 1996 meeting

Below are listed the task assignments from the last USSC meeting. The next meeting is Thursday, January 9, 1996, at 9:00 a.m., in the State Office Building (room will be announced later).

## All Members

Get comments on the progress report to Bruce Funk or Gary Christenson by Friday, October 4. If we do not hear from you, we will assume you have no comments and proceed with publication once Chairman Youd signs off.

#### Craig Peterson

- Define and pursue options for funding of USSC priorities in the 1997 Legislature.

#### Staff

- Write letter to Mathew Mabey pledging USSC support and cooperation for an NSF-funded Earthquake Engineering Center in Utah.
- Write thank-you letter to conference chair Ann Becker and conference organizing committee members.

